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CUPERTINO BICYLE PEDESTRIAN COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

[bookmark: _GoBack]	NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino Bicycle Pedestrian Commission scheduled for Wednesday, March 18, 2020 was cancelled in order to prevent the spread of COVID-19. The next regular meeting will be Wednesday, April 15, 2020 beginning at 7:00 p.m. at Cupertino City Hall EOC, 10300 Torre Avenue.
	
 
	Dated this 16th day of March, 2020


							
							  /s/_David Stillman___
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